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I am writing in support of renewal of the liquor license and entertainment license for the Red
Rooster. This independently-owned venue is a place where community can join together in
celebration of art and enjoy each other's company. Mistakes were definitely made by the
business, and the tragic event that occurred last December can never be undone, but the team
at Red Rooster is deserving of a second chance at proving their value to the community. Folks
of all ages and backgrounds congregate at the Rooster to support musicians of all styles, and
learn from each other at different 'jJams' that are hosted on it's stage. I believe it would be a
disservice to area musicians and music lovers to close it's doors forever. Thank you for the
time and consideration of this difficult issue.

Dan Plourde
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